# Weekly Newsletter - 10/09/21

## **Head Teachers Welcome:**

Dear Parents and Carers.

I am really delighted to welcome all the parents, children and staff back to school after the summer holidays. We are cautiously optimistic that this will be the start of a much more positive and smooth sailing year, but of course time will tell.

The children have settled in really well and were so happy to see their friends and teachers again. It has been a great start to the year. We will soon be having our Parent Information Meetings where you will get a chance to hear more about what your child will be doing this term. These will still be virtual meetings and all presentations will be shared with parents on the website.

I am happy to announce that we are able to start up the Rainbow Club Intervention programme again next week for Year 2-6. A letter detailing this has been sent to all parents. We hope to be able to offer our reception and Year 1 pupils the opportunity to attend Rainbow Club in the next few weeks.

I cannot thank parents enough for your continued support and understanding. I very much look forward to working with all of you to continue your child's educational journey at Star.

Best Wishes,

Ms Von

## **Parent Information Meetings:**

**Tuesday 21st September** 

8:30 am Year 4 & 12:00 pm Year 2

## Wednesday 22nd September

8:30 am Year 5 & 12:00 pm Year 3

## **Thursday 23rd September**

8:30 am Year 6 & 12:00 pm Year 1



Google Links to be shared via parentmail

#### Packed Lunches:

A gentle reminder to parents that those children having a packed lunch should be provided with a healthy balanced lunch everyday. Please remember that only still water is allowed and children should not have sweets, crisps or chocolates in their packed lunches. Please ensure that your child does not have anything in the packed lunch that contains nuts.



**Uniform Expectations:** At Star, we pride ourselves on how well presented our pupils are. Everyone is expected to wear a school uniform as it helps to foster the feeling of community within the school. Whenever we go out on school excursions, we are constantly told how smart the children look!

All our uniform can be purchased directly from the <u>MyClothing</u> website. Fit Friday t-shirts and hoodies can be purchased from <u>personalisedjustforyou</u>.

#### **Girls' School Uniform**

- Sweatshirt
- Cardigan
- White Polo Shirt or Blouse
- Black Skirt
- Black Trousers
- Black Knee length Shorts
- Red, Black or White Tights/ Socks
- Red and White Summer Dress/Knee Length Playsuit
- Smart Black School Shoes

#### **Boys' School Uniform**

- Sweatshirt
- Polo Shirt
- Black Trousers
- Black Knee length Shorts
- Red. Black or White Socks
- Smart Black School Shoes